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Check-In Reminder
Dear Parents,
     We would like to remind you that both parents and children need to be wearing masks during the check-in process. Wearing face coverings can help decrease the spread of the coronavirus, especially where social distancing isn’t possible. Before each child enters the building, the mask should be returned the parent. Your cooperation with this matter is greatly appreciated. Thank you.
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